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From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>

To: "Directto Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL @vancouver.ca>
Date: 3/10/2016 5:29:04 PM
Subject: Invitation: SEFC Affordable Housing Groundbreaking - March 15. 2016

Dear Mayor and Council,

Please see below an invitation to join us at a ground breaking ceremony on Tuesday, March 15, 2016 from 9:45 AM at 95 East 1st
Avenue (Entrance on the corner of Ontario Street and Athletes Way).

Please RSVP to sara.couper@vancouver.ca if you plan on attending.

Regards,

Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston
City Manager
City of Vancouver

sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
0. 604.873.7627

twitter: sadhuajohnston
WWW.vancouver.ca

VANCOUVER A CITY
EVERYOMNE
INITIATIVE HOME

The City of Vancouver is pleased to extend an invitation
for you to join us at a groundbreaking ceremony on
March 15, 2016.

As part of The Creek development in Southeast False Creek,
Mayor Gregor Robertson, Chief Housing Officer Mukhtar Latif

and Brian McCauley, President and COO of Concert Properties

will help us celebrate the groundbreaking of a 135-suite affordable
rental building geared towards families.

Southeast False Creek Affordable Rental Building Groundbreaking
Tuesday, March 15, 2016
9:45 am - 10:15 am

95 East 1st Avenue
(Entrance on the commer of Ontario St. and Athletes Way)

Please RSVP to sara.couper@vancouver.ca

*Please note there is limited parking, so please use alternative transit
if possible.
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